Reception Class Newsletter

A warm welcome back to the start of the summer term! The children were excited to be back at
school and were thrilled to start a brand new topic. They could not wait to use our new role-play
"Excalibur Vets" and learned how to check in the pets on a vet's treatment form.

In literacy, we have been writing wonderful work for our wall. Some of the children have recorded
lists of pets and looked at hearing and recording sounds in order. Other children have recorded

sentences about a pet they would buy from the pet shop. They looked at recording sentences
which could be read by others.

In maths, we have been exploring number bonds to ten. We have investigated different ways of
making ten practically and have had a go at recording them in a number sentence. We have been
singing the months of the year and counting in tens.

We have also made the most of the outdoors with a selection of activities including water play,
large construction and time to use the adventure playground.

Well done to Lilly-May and Martha who are our stars
of the week. Fantastic effort!
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Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss K[rbg



